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Ribbleton Avenue Infant School and Nursery

Ribbleton Avenue, Preston, PR1 5RU           phone: (01772) 796037
Headteacher: Mrs E. Bishop                                         
email: office@ribbletonavenue-inf.lancs.sch.uk                   website: www.ribbletonavenue-inf.lancs.sch.uk


Dear prospective candidate,

Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Site Manager at Ribbleton Avenue Infant School. This is an exciting opportunity to make a significant difference to the lives of our pupils here at our school. 
At Ribbleton Avenue Infant School, we pride ourselves on developing positive relationships with children, families and our community. Our staff are hardworking, dedicated and flexible individuals who support the high-quality teaching and learning throughout our school. We offer every child a happy and caring place to play and learn and where we strive to make a daily difference. 
We are looking for a motivated and passionate individual to join us as our Site Manager. The ideal candidate will have experience of providing exemplary support to school, work alongside a welcoming and professional team, enjoy working in an educational establishment, be adaptable and forge strong relationships with staff and other stakeholders. 

You will need: 

· To undertake a full and pro-active role in the development of the school site both externally and internally
· To contribute ideas and strategies; provide an active input in relation to all matters concerning the premises/site
· To organise and manage the premises to high standards
· Take the lead on all site-related matters, including managing the caretaking/cleaning operations of the school and monitoring contract compliance
· To agree to the quality standards by taking a lead role on Health & Safety
· Report to the Head Teacher and Health and Safety Committee
· Ensure security of the site and related resources, and ensure risk assessments are undertaken
We are committed to our role in education and our community in Ribbleton, Preston, where new staff joining our school can be assured of a warm, supportive welcoming environment alongside robust professional challenge and a strong sense of shared vision and ethos. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all staff to share in this commitment. As part of our recruitment process online checks will be carried out as part of our short-listing process. The successful candidate will be required to undertake an: Enhanced DBS Check; Satisfactory medical report arranged by school’s HR Team; Satisfactory references

We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Emma Bishop

Head Teacher  
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